
Bernadette Russell 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Rebecca Ganz <Rebecca.Ganz@raytheon.com> 

Monday, November 04, 2013 3:15 PM 
COB_mail 

Subject: PACC Board Supervisor - help 

Pima County Board Supervisor: 

I ask that you support and approve Mr. Huckleberry's request for a 
contingency allocation to provide additional staffing and kennels at 
PACC. 
Thank you for your consideration and I am joining you in support of our PACC pets. we 
are their voices and this is an opportunity for us to represent them. 
Jack NeumanPACC Advisory Board Chairman and Volunteer Representative 

Rebecca Ganz 
Learning and Development Specialist 
RMS Talent Development and Learning 
Missile Systems 
Raytheon Company 
{business) 520~746-
2143 
rebecca .a a nz@ raytheon. com 

Tucson, AZUSA 
vmw_ravtheon.com 

Raytheon 
Sustainability 

This message contains information that may be confidential and privileged. Unless you are the 
addressee (or authorized to receive mail for the addressee), you should not use, copy or disclose to 
anyone this message or any information contained in this message. If you have received this message 
in error, please so advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this message. Thank you for your 
cooperation 
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Bernadette Russell 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Ray: 

Sharon McCausland 
Monday, November 04, 2013 3:13 PM 
COB_mail 
PACC 

Please vote in favor of increased staffing and the temporary shelter for PACC! 

I just wanted to send off a requesting your support for the upcoming decision to be made about finding for the animal 
shelter. For me it is difficult to know that the animals being held at PACC are so crowded. I have been following this issue 
in the paper and through a club here at work and I find it hard to believe that there are issues more important to our 
community. 

Thank you, 
Sharon. McCausland 

Sent from my iPhone 


